
 

 

 

Dates for the 

diary…. 

   

Mon 13th Feb 3.30-6.30pm Parents Evening   Face to Face Appointments 

Wed 15th Feb 3.30-6.30pm Parents Evening Virtual Appointments – links for 
appointments will be sent on 
Monday 13th Feb 

Thurs 16th Feb  PTA Valentines Bake Off See more info further in newsletter 

Mon 20th – Fri 

24th Feb 

 Half Term Holiday  

Mon 27th Feb  Inset Day  

Tues 28th Feb  Children return to school  

Tues 28th Feb 1-3pm Year 6 to Warwick Town 
Pancake Races 

 

Thurs 2nd March  World Book Day Please see info later on in 
newsletter 
 

Thurs 9th March  Year 5 Viking Day Please make your payment on 
www.eduspot.co.uk by 6th March 
 

Mon 13th – Thurs 
16th March 

 Year 5 Bikeability Sessions Specific days will be given later 

Thurs 16th March  Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea More info to follow 
 

   Continued over…. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please read on to find out more about some exciting things which have been going on in school 
recently. Just a reminder that our website has more information about whole school/ year group 
news, along with lots of information about our curriculum and ways you can support your child. 
https://emscote-infant-all-saints-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/curriculum/363556 
 
We look forward to seeing some of you next week for in-person parents' evening appointments 
and I'm sure many of you for the Valentine's Bake-off cake sale on Thursday after school - there 
are always some amazing cakes produced for the competition! We then hope that you all have a 
lovely half term break. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Sutherland 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
https://emscote-infant-all-saints-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/curriculum/363556


    

Fri 17th March  Red Nose Day More info to follow 
 

Tues 21st March  Year 3 Egyptians Day TBC 
 

Year 3 classes will have a day each 

Thurs 23rd March  Non- Uniform Day In exchange for a donation to the 
PTA Easter Egg Tombola/ Bingo 

20th -24th March  Big Walk and Wheel Week The UK’s biggest Walk, wheel, scoot 
and ride to school competition 

Fri 24th March  PTA Easter Egg Bingo at 
Emscote Infant School 

Times TBC 

Tues 28th March  Year 4 Fire of Warwick Trip Please make your payment by 21st 
March at www.eduspot.co.uk 
 

Tues 28th March  Year 3 Egyptians Day TBC Year 3 Classes will have a day each 

Wed 29th March 9.30am All Saints’ Easter Church 
Service 

All Welcome 

Thurs 30th March After school Easter Egg Tombola  

Fri 30th March All Day Year 4 Bikeability Session  Please ensure consent forms are 
returned by Fri 10th Feb 

Mon 3rd – Fri 14th 
April 

 Easter Holiday  

Tues 25th April 2.15pm Year 4 Learning Afternoon All Welcome 

Thurs 27th April 2.15pm Year 3 Learning Afternoon All Welcome 

Fri 28th April 2.15pm Year 5 Learning Afternoon All Welcome 

Mon 8th May Bank Holiday   

Tues 9th – Fri 12th 
May 

 Year 6 SATS testing  

Wed 17th May  Year 6 Learning Afternoon All Welcome 

Thurs 18th May  Class and Leavers 
Photographs 

 

 

Calling all bakers!  

The PTA are thrilled to be bringing back the Valentine’s Bake Off to All Saints AND Emscote. To 

enter your bakes into this exciting event please bring them into the school office on the morning of 

Thursday 16th February. Our special guest judges will be sampling your creations through the 

day, and prizes will be awarded at both schools.  

We are looking for:  

❖friendship-themed bakes  

❖love-themed bakes  

❖creative cakes  

❖beautiful biscuits  

Cake sales will be held after school - if you are able to help run these, please let the PTA know. 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Parents Evening Reminder 

Parents Evenings will be taking place on Monday 13th and Wednesday 15th February. Monday will consist 

of face to face appointments in school, Wednesday will be via virtual appointments. Links for online 

appointments will be sent on Monday 13th. 

 

Severn Trent Assembly and Workshops 

On the 7th February, Severn Trent came in to talk about the importance water. In the workshop, 

the children measured the amount of water that was needed for different activities- having a four 

minute shower or having a bath. Then, they discussed different solutions on how we can all save 

in everyday life.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Educaterers New Menu 
Educaterers launch their new menu week commencing 13th March, a copy of which is attached at 
the end of this newsletter. 
 
It's Children's Mental Health Week!  
In order to support parents and carers, Coventry and Warwickshire Mind are offering a free 

webinar, 'How to talk to your child about mental health'. The zoom session has weekend, 

afternoon and evening timeslots and covers topics such as; starting a conversation, what to do if 

your child doesn't want to talk and self-care. 

If you live in Coventry and Warwickshire, sign up is free via 

Eventbrite https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-workshop-how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-

mental-health-tickets-524653702347 

 
 
Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 2023 
Join Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 2023 - the UK’s largest walking, wheeling, scooting and cycling 
to school competition. Between 20 and 31 March 2023, Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel will 
encourage students to walk or cycle to school, improving air quality in their neighbourhoods, and 
exploring how these changes can benefit their communities.  
1 in 4 cars on the road during the morning peak are on the school run and, a quarter of UK pupils 
(3.4m) attend schools where air pollution is over World Health Organisation limit. 
More than 2million active journeys to 1,519 participating schools took place during the 2022 
challenge, saving 1,335 tonnes of CO2 and 2,984kg NOx emissions if the journeys logged had 
otherwise been made by car. 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-workshop-how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-mental-health-tickets-524653702347
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-workshop-how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-mental-health-tickets-524653702347


 
 
Connect for Health Newsletter 
Family Health and Wellbeing Service 
https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/February-2023-Newsletter.pdf 
 
Latest Family Information Service Newsletter 
https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1210512?e=819c8cf1fc 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/February-2023-Newsletter.pdf
https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1210512?e=819c8cf1fc


Royal Institute of Science day 
 
We had an amazing day in school on 18th January when we were visited by Zane from the Royal 
institute of Science. The day started with a whole school assembly and then Years 5 and 6 had a 
workshop in the morning, with years 3 and 4 having their workshop in the afternoon. Later that 
afternoon, Zane led a community Science show for our parents and children; we had around 100 
people attending, and it was an exciting event with lots of amazing demonstrations, bangs and fire, 
as you can see in the photos!  
 
 
  



                         

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

World Book Day is coming up on Thursday 2nd March and we’re keen to use it to help encourage 
reading for pleasure amongst our children. We are promoting a range of activities and competitions 
linked to this special day. We’d love all children to take part in one of the dressing up options on the 
actual day and we’d love to see as many children as possible participating in the other challenges. (See 
the end of this letter for prizes!) 

 
Dressing up:  

Research shows that children see each other’s costumes as a book recommendation tool so these 
suggestions might help us to promote and encourage reading for pleasure: 

 

 Children can come dressed as their favourite book character, bringing their chosen book if possible 

 Some children may prefer not to come fully dressed up but come with props which represent their 
favourite book 

 Children who prefer non-fiction books may like to use tabards or T-shirts with top facts or illustrations 
or might dress up as the subject of the non-fiction book 

 Those who don’t like dressing up can come in non-uniform but preferably still bring a book of their 
choice 

 
 

Extreme Reading: 
Where’s the strangest place you’ve ever read a book? What wonderful thing could you do whilst reading 
your favourite book? Send us a photograph of you reading a book in unusual circumstances and show 
everyone how reading can be done anywhere and anytime! Get your book, get someone to take a 
photograph and get caught reading! e-mail your photograph and a caption to the address below and join 
the Extreme Reading Challenge. 
Remember to stay safe - reading is meant to be fun, not dangerous!! 
Send your pictures to...  admin3154@welearn365.com 

 
Book in a Jar: 
We are running a ‘Book in a jar’ competition after half term again this year to celebrate World Book 
Day.  Children are invited to think about how a favourite book could be represented in a simple jar.  Any 
clear jar can be used, a coffee jar, jam jar or other. You can put carefully chosen items to represent your 
book into your jar, selected quotes from your book, perhaps even clues about its characters or setting.  If 
you are stuck for ideas, you can google ‘Book in a jar’ for some inspiration. 

 
Please make sure that any ‘Book in a jar’ competition entries are clearly labelled with the book that is 
being represented, your child’s full name and class.  

              PTO 

mailto:admin3154@welearn365.com


All entries must be in school on the morning of Thursday 2nd March for judging.  Winners will be 
announced at the end of the week and the jars will be available for viewing by the whole school as part 
of our ongoing celebration of reading.  

 
Prizes: 

 
Book vouchers will be awarded for: 

 

 The best costume in each year group  

 The best overall book in a jar and the runner-up (across school) 
 

Certificates will be awarded for the best costume or jar in each class and to those who enter the 
Extreme Reading challenge. 

 
Many thanks for your support and good luck! We can’t wait to see them all! 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Sutherland and Mrs King (English Leader) 

 
  



 



Warwick School FEBRUARY HOLIDAY ACTION 2023 is now open! 
 Cygnets – available for children in Reception and Year 1 
 Fun Short Courses - available for children in Years 2 to 7 
 NEW – Train like a Pro 3-day Rugby Camp – available for boys in Year 7 and 8 

Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer! 

https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2023 
  

Course Date Courses available 

Cygnets Mon 20th – Fri 24th February Cygnets Multi-Activities (Rec & Y1) 
  

Fun Short Courses Mon 20th – Fri 24th February NEW FOR 2023 – Aerial Acrobatics (Y2-7) 
Multi-Sport (Y2-7) 
Art & Craft (Y2-7) 
Mad Science (Y2-7) 
Squash (Y4-7) 
Fun Activities (Y2-7) 
Animation (Y2-7) 
Badminton and Table Tennis (Y4-7) 
Fun with Felt (Y2-7) 
Fun Cookery (Y2-7) 
Wall Climbing (Y2-7) 
Fun Football (Y2-3) 
Interior Design (Y4-7) 
Jewellery Making (Y2-7) 
Kayaking (Y4-7) 
Net & Wall Games (Y2-7) 
Invasion Games (Y2-3) 
Bounce, Build and Play (Y2-3) 

Train like a Pro 
3-day Rugby Camp 

Tues 21st – Thurs 23rd February Specialist Rugby Camp for Y7-8 boys 
  

  
Train like a Pro 

Warwick Rugby Camps give players the opportunity to be coached by highly qualified and accomplished coaches at 
world class facilities.Each day will be filled with fun and engaging ‘skill blocks’ including: 

 Attack & Defence Drills 
 Tackle/Ruck Technique 
 Kicking & Passing Sessions 
 Age-appropriate Strength & Conditioning 
 Classroom Based Video Analysis 
 Indoor/Off Grass sessions 
 Pre & Post Stretching 

We aim to create a fun and safe environment for players to develop their physical and mental skills. Whether you 
dream of becoming an elite player or just love spending time being active, this camp is for you. 

 Making a booking 

For more information and to make your booking, please visit our website: https://www.warwickschool.org/february-
holiday-action-2023 
 

 
Working Together, Valuing Everyone, Learning for Life' 

Luke 10:25-37; The Parable of the Good Samaritan 

This parable underpins our ethos of love, respect, acceptance, religious tolerance, attitudes towards people 
who are 'different', compassion, consideration of what makes a 'neighbour' (including our global 

neighbours) and how we should we treat others. 

https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2023
https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2023
https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2023


 



 

CLOTHES LABELS 

                             
                                    Iron On                                                                   Sew On                                               

               15 Name Labels    £ 2.25                                             10 Labels   £ 2.00 

              25 Name Labels    £ 3.25                                               20 Labels   £ 3.50 

              50 Name Labels    £ 5.25                                               30 Labels    £ 5.00 

 

 

 

                                                             

                 

 

 

Peel & Stick Labels                                                Peel & Stick Shoe Labels 

               5  Name Labels    £ 1.00             5 pairs for £1.50                                                                     

                 10 Name Labels    £ 1.75                                                       

                 15 Name Labels    £ 2.50          

 

 

Order From     -     www.labelcreating.co.uk 

 

Email                -     labelcreating@gmail.com 

http://www.labelcreating.co.uk/
mailto:labelcreating@gmail.com


 

Tel                    -     Marion  -   07754 515586 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 


